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Seth Watkins

From: Sherwood, Robin <foia12@usps.gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 3:28 PM
To: Seth Watkins
Subject: FOIA Case No. 2018-FPRO-00339
Attachments: Referral Ltr - Watkins1.pdf

Mr. Watkins: 

Please see the attached correspondence concerning your Freedom of Information Act request dated January 2, 2018 
and assigned FOIA Case Number 2018‐FPRO‐00339. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Sherwood 
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475 L’Enfant Plaza SW, Rm. 1P830 
Washington DC  20260-1101 
(202) 268-2608 
FAX:  (202) 268-5353 
 

 
 
PRIVACY AND RECORDS MANAGEMENT OFFICE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 4, 2018 
 
 
 
Seth A. Watkins     via watkins@wlapllc.com  
Watkins Law & Advocacy, PLLC 
1455 Pennsylvania Ave NW Ste 400 
Washington, DC 20004-1017 
 
RE: FOIA Case No. 2018-FPRO-00339 
 
Dear Mr. Watkins: 
 
This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated January 2, 2018, in which you 
seek access to Postal Service records.  Specifically you requested: 
 

On behalf of a client, the following is hereby requested under FOIA: all Records relating to 
arrival/receipt in the U.S., or custody or control by USPS of a registered letter sent from the 
Philippines to the U.S. with tracking number RR066777197PH.  The term "Records" includes 
but is not limited to all tracking information (particularly including any information not shown 
through a public tracking inquiry on the USPS web site) and/or any other details concerning 
the transfer of custody, control or responsibility for delivery of this registered letter from the 
Philippine Postal Corporation (PHLPOST) to USPS. 

 
Based on the information provided by you, the agency official having jurisdiction over the subject matter 
of your request is the Manager, Shipping Information Systems, 475 L’Enfant Plaza, SW, Room 2823, 
Washington, DC 20260-2801.   
 
I have forwarded your request to that office for action and direct response to you.  You may contact 
Juliaann Sanders-Hess at 202-268-7663 with any questions.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Robin Sherwood 
 
Robin L Sherwood 
Government Information Specialist  
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